
If you are enrolled in a program or have an event scheduled at PFH not specifically addressed in the above, you will be contacted 
individually this week with additional information. 

 
Petoskey Field House Response to MDHHS Emergency Order 

 
As we have made clear from the start of this venture, our priority at Petoskey Field House is the health 
and safety of our community. With this in mind and with respect to the MDHHS Emergency Order that 
takes effect Wednesday, November 18th, we are taking the following steps: 
 

1. Our Northern Michigan Elite soccer Fall semester will conclude on Monday, November 16th for 
girls and Tuesday, November 17th for boys. These remaining sessions will be structured to 
enforce strict social distancing with masks required at all times while in the facility as a 
participant or spectator. 

 
2. Our facility will be closed to drop-in and membership use after close of business on November 

17th, with a planned reopening date of Wednesday, December 9th, with the exception of HŌM 
Fitness, which will abide by the following: 
 

a. Maximum of 6 people working out within our facility at one time (allowing for over 500 
square feet per personal work space.) 

b. Workout details will be provided on-site but not led by an instructor. One of our 
instructors will be on site to assist individuals as needed. 

c. Registration via ZenPlanner is required to schedule a workout time. 
 

3. Adult Soccer League games will be rescheduled for after December 8th with every effort made to 
complete the full slate of scheduled games for the Fall 2020 season. 
 

There’s no getting around it – this is a difficult time for us as a new business working to bring an exciting 
new service to Northern Michigan. We want nothing more than to be open and operating at full 
capacity, but we refuse to put our business concerns ahead of our community.  
 
We hope you’ll support us by maintaining your membership and signing up for our Winter soccer 
programming which is still on as scheduled. We also have decided to launch our Black Friday Holiday 
Special early and extend it throughout this shutdown period. Starting November 18th through 
December 8th, we will be offering $100 gift cards for just $75! These cards do not expire and can be 
transferred to anyone, making them a perfect holiday gift! We hope you’ll take advantage of this great 
deal while supporting our new business at a time we aren’t otherwise able to open our doors. 
 
We are so grateful for the support to date and thank you in advance for continuing to be by our side. 
Together we will get through these tough times and we look forward to countless hours of fun and 
friendship at Petoskey Field House! 
 
 
Petoskey Field House Ownership 


